
New Book Study ~ Cooper Small Group 
Beginning in July, the Cooper small group will embark on a study written by Dr. Charles Stanley.  
Relying On the Holy Spirit is practical, easy to understand and will help you to experience the joy-
filled walk with God by learning to hear His voice.  The ten studies are complete with insightful 
commentary, biblical wisdom, thought-provoking questions, and real life applications that will 
help you get in touch with Scripture, the Holy Spirit and yourself!  New members are always 
welcome at the Coopers!  Contact Bob or Mary Ann for additional information.  
 


